
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Our highlight of the week has been our transition day yesterday. Children really enjoyed having an opportunity to 
visit their new classrooms, meet their new classmates and interact with their new teachers! It was lovely to be able 
to welcome Mrs Ward (who will be sharing the Y1/2 class with me) in for this. It was wonderful to see so many of 
our Nursery children in their new school uniforms. They entered school so confidently and with such excitement! 
Children will have another transition day opportunity in the coming weeks. 
 
This week, we also loved welcoming our new Headteacher (Mrs Reynolds) into school to get to know all of us 
ahead of September. Mrs Reynolds will be in school again on Monday and Tuesday next week, and we do hope 
that you will join us both for our welcome coffee morning event on Monday morning (details below). 
 
Next week, we look forward to our presentation / information evening for parents of new Reception children (2022-
2023). This will be held at 4:45pm in the school hall by Mrs Reynolds and Mrs Hipkins. There is also our reading 
open morning (in classrooms) on Thursday (refer to website and Class Dojo for more information). 
 
Have a great weekend! Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP 
 

Next week, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
fellowship. If children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they 

would like to share during worship, they would be very welcome to do so. 
 

 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Meet Our New Headteacher! 
Don’t forget that next Monday (4th July), we have a 
coffee morning (in the school hall) from 9.30am-
11am. This is a great opportunity for parents to 
meet Mrs Reynolds and we hope that lots of you 
will join us for the event! 
Please do feel free to contribute any sweet treats or 
cakes for the occasion! 
 
 
 

 

Weekly E-Safety Support – 
Reporting to CEOP 
If you’re worried that your child is being groomed online 
you should report your concerns to CEOP. 
 
It is not always easy to spot the signs of online grooming 
so if you have any concern at all about someone your 
child is in contact with, you should get in touch. 
 
You should always report if your child is or has been in 
contact with someone who is: 
*Chatting online to your child about sex 
*Asking them to do sexual things on webcam 
*Asking to meet up if they’ve only met them online 
*Requesting sexual pictures 
*Forcing them into sexual activity 
*Making them feel unsafe 
 
CEOP is a command of the National Crime Agency and 
can investigate what is happening – with the assurance 
that the safety and wellbeing of your child is paramount 
at all times. 
 
If you are concerned that your child is in immediate 
danger, call 999. 

Friday 1st July 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Freddie, Bobby and Martha, who 
celebrate their birthdays this 
week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
Hummingbird Class: Octavia, Darcie, Alfie and 
Isla-Rae 
Robin Class: Charlie, Reggie and Amira 
Skylark Class: Arthur, Hattie and Tate 
Kingfisher Class: Kyle, Seth, Imogen and Ava 
Owl Class: Nathan, Ava and Lottie 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Accelerated 
Reader Award winners, who are:  
Eli, Oscar, Seth and Billy 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Sporting Award 
winners, who are:  
Mary, Amira, Jacob, Kyle and Evie 

 
 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
Tuesday 7th June-Tuesday 12th July – Y5/6 
Swimming Lessons  
Thursday 30th June; Thursday 21st July – 
New Class Transition Days 
Monday 4th July – Coffee Morning – New 
Headteacher 
Thursday 7th July – Reading Open Morning 
Monday 11th July – Sports Day  
Thursday 14th July – Reception Visit – 
Seaquarium Rhyl (letter to follow) 
Tuesday 19th July; Wednesday 20th July – 
Peter Pan Production (evenings – letter to 
follow) 
Friday 22nd July – Summer Fayre (after 
school) 
Monday 25th July – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Tuesday 26th July – Last Day of Term 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

